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Breakfast with School Leaders

Term 1 commenced with a meeting with
our Principal, Mr. Chew Mun Wai, Vice
Principals Ms. Phua Ai Lei and Ms. Tan Bee
Yin, and the school's Parent Partnership
Committee.

In his address, Mr. Chew warmly welcomed
attendees to the meeting and expressed
gratitude for their presence. He mentioned
the importance of partnership with parents
in the school to foster collaboration and
communication to enhance student learning
and development.

He announced a team of teachers led by
Mdm. Siti Hajar to support partnership
programs, with Mr. Khairi and Mdm. Lim Mei
Ling as advisors, and Ms. Tan Bee Yin (VPA)
as the school leader advising on PSG
matters.

Mr. Chew also highlighted the pivotal role of
parents in  students’ learning  and
development.
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P4 Traffic Games

Many parents would fondly remember a classic
experience from their childhood, where students
assumed different roles at the Road Safety Park in
East Coast. Our PSC team supported the Primary 4
students who were eager to learn about road
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Kreta Ayer Heritage Center

= Our PSG team supported the Primary 4 students during the
learning journey, where students explored cultural practices,
y traditions, and historical awareness at the Kreta Ayer Heritage
| Callery, fostering creativity and a sense of belonging.




/ Reading Festival @ Xinghua

To promote reading,
the school engaged the
support of PSG team
for the Reading
Festival. There were
fun and reading -
related games for
students to participate
in. PSG members
engaged students with
the reading activities
at the game booths.

Values in Action (VIA): Parent-
Child Bonding Activity

This year, the school organised
a parent-child bonding cum
VIA activity, which was
extended to all parents of
Xinghua Primary students. This
was to encourage parent-
child-bonding through
inculcating social responsibility
and empathy. PSG members
supported the parents and
students during the visit to a
nursing home where
participants entertained the
residents through painting and
singing activities.
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The best gift a parent can give their child is a few minutes of their time
each day. Such memorable moments are precious and would be cherished
by your child dearly. Talk to your child and support them. Extending a hand
during times of need can change the course of someone’s life.

I wanted to take a moment to thank our mentor, Mdm Soo Lan, for being

there for us. Your presence and encouragement mean a lot to us, especially
so for me, when you entrusted me to take up the role of a leader.
Thank you to all parents and I greatly appreciate your support.

PSG Chairman - Ms Norain Binte Mohd Salleh (Ain)

UPCOMING EVENTS
(TERM 3 & 4)

o Teachers' Day Concert
e SwimSafer Programme
e 'Do your best, P6s!’

e Career Day




